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Tuesday 10th September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

We are excited to share with you our plans for encouraging a love of reading among our children. 

We believe that reading together is a wonderful way to foster a lifelong enjoyment of books and to 

support your child’s learning journey. 

Reading in Class 

Starting from Wednesday 11th September, between 8:35am and 8:55am, there will be a chance 

for parents/carers to read with their child in their classroom on a Wednesday. Last year, this was 

only available to Key Stage 1, but now Year 1 to 6 will have the opportunity to join in. If you would 

like to read with your child, then simply follow your child into class through their normal entrance. 

As nice as it will be, at 8:55am, parents/carers must leave to allow teachers to take registers and 

begin the school day. When exiting, you should do so via the normal school exits. 

We would also love to offer the EYFS children the opportunity to have their parents come in and 

read with them in school as well. However, we understand how important it is for the children to 

settle into their new class routines first. Therefore, we will allow them time to get comfortable in 

their new environments before introducing this initiative. 

We will be discussing with the EYFS team to pinpoint the best time to start this, and we will be in 

touch soon with further details. 

We look forward to working together to make reading an enjoyable and enriching experience for 

your child.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr L Watts 

Year 4 Teacher 
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